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Special resolution  
 

The delegates at the Executive Committee of the IndustriALL Global 
Union in its works on 8 November 2017, Colombo, Sri Lanka, taking 

notice of the intention of the Romanian Government to transfer the social 
security contributions from the employer to the employee, strongly 

condemns this project and asks the Romanian Government to give up the 
Government Ordinance that will have negative effects on the Romanian 

workers.  
 
 

Achille Costin Dutu 
Presedinte 
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